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Peter Walsh 

From: 

Sent: 18 July 2008 10:33 

To: Peter Walsh 

Subject: Gosport War Memorial 

Dear Mr Walsh. Thank you for your message yesterday. So, very few people are to be allowed into 
your meeting on the 31st. Most disappointing. Why then, did you ask me to contact other parties 
and to put them in touch with you. There would be no point at all. If everything is to be held ’in 
camera’ this will just perpetuate the anger, and suspicion that most of us feel. If you want anyone to 
contact you, it would be better if your correct telephne number were to be published in the Evening 
News, along with a statement informing people that only those who have been granted inquests will 
be permitted to enter. 

Little point, I feel, in - as you say - another meeting could be held after the main inquest for all of the 
other people. What use is that? It will all be over and done with by then, making us all feel that this 
has been one long cover up from start to end. 
If you really want to know much of the story in greater detail, I would suggest you contact Mrs 
Gilian MacKenzie. 
Are you wishing to contact people who were involved with the police investigations, which were 
quite incompetent, or who have been in contact with the GMC? 8 of whom are, I hear, having an 

inquest. I’m sure they would like to hear.._f..r._o._.m_._._y._.o_..u._.._._.T.._h.e only ones I know are: Barney Page (Tel 
i~_(5_~i~i~], Gillian Mackenzie (Teli ....... ._C_.o_..d_e_._..A_ ....... i Emily Yeates, Ernest Stevens, Gillian and 
Ernest have been in touch with you, they tell me. I have no contact with the other 80 or so who were 
investigated by the police. 
The Evening News article was misleading it is not the first time this newspaper has misreported 
events. 
Local rumour has it that the MP for the area, Peter Viggers was once in the employ of Blake lapthorn 
- Solicitors. His wife, Jenny MacMillan is a doctor in a London hospital. Peter Viggers has been 
against any investigation into the hospital from the beginning, starting with Gillian MacKenzie’s 
complaint. He even criticised ’that dreadful woman from Eastbourne’ in The House of Commons. 

I look forward to hearing from you. I apologise for ’questioning’ your judgement, but this has gone 
on for too long. 

Very sincerely, Paule Ripley 
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